

Members of the Pizza Palace Pirates Broomball Team very recently finalized the purchase of an electric wheelchair. The recipient of the new chair is Tina Morra of Scarborough, Ontario.

Tina is a 14-year-old youngster with cerebral palsy. This crippling disease has left Tina with limited limb movement, making it necessary for her to use a specially adapted electric wheel-

chair for mobility. Pictured with Tina (from left to right) are Kim Oehring, Mrs. Morra (Tina's mother) and Jim Oehring.

The Oehrings had the pleasure of meeting the Morras at Ontario Crippled Children Centre in Toronto and received many thanks from Mrs. Morra and were presented with a gift from Tina.

The wheelchair was paid for out of the profits from a broomball tournament held in Walkerton and Clifford, Nov. 1980. The cost of the chair was \$2,588.-00.

The Pizza Palace Pirates Team wish to take this opportunity to again thank everyone who helped make the tournament a success, and the purchase of Tina's chair possible.